Dear Families:

This week, we studied story in the Gospel of Luke, in which Jesus teaches a crowd of His followers.  In Chapter 6, Luke describes the famous beatitudes and woes that Jesus proclaims.  Then Jesus gives us more advice on how to follow His path.  He tells us to love our enemies, to bless and pray for those who hate us, to give and expect nothing in return.  Following Jesus is about sacrificing ourselves for the good of love.  We are not to judge, that is God’s job.  And He promises us that what we give will be returned to us inn full measure, packed down and running over.  It is easy for us to be nice to our friends and family.  Can we love the stranger or our enemies as well?  That is the very hard question that Jesus puts forth to us.
Unfortunately, I am unable to stay today for the Hot Chocolate Sale.  We will hope to do one more in March, before the weather gets too warm!  Next week, we will be cooking a recipe for the monthly congregational dinner. We hope you can join us! 
We continue to collect bottle receipts to donate towards Literacy of Love.  Any help would be appreciated.  Some candles and prayer pockets remain for sale in Fellowship Hall, if you’d like other ways to support us.  
Thanks for joining us today!
Carol McClellan
CE Director
